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In this project we approach
inclusiveness from 3 perspectives:

➢Action 1: we focus on vulnerable 
groups and their idiosyncratic 
requirements – individuals with 
historically, culturally, economically 
as well as physically marginalized 
backgrounds.

➢Action 2: we analyze institutional 
fabrics and their potential – how 
organizational structures affect 
marginalized groups.

➢Action 3: we consider extended 
frameworks and their potential –
focus on system design regarding 
marginalized groups in civil society 
and the business environment.
objectives of Work Package 5 
(WP5) are to identify challenges and 
barriers in the RE-E considered.
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Inclusiveness of Scientific Communities

Work Package 6 is led by the
University of Petroşani (Romania)

• Glossary of topics on diversity and 
inclusiveness

• Barometer of Inclusiveness of Scientific 
Communities

• Comprehensive summary on strategies, 
policies & case study evaluation

Barometer of the Inclusiveness of 

Scientific Communities:


